
 
 

 

 
18th November 2015 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
I have arranged a Year 5 and 6 trip to Planet Ice, for an afternoon of ice skating, on Thursday 10th 
December at a cost of £4.50 per child, including skate hire.  On the afternoon, we will walk to the ice 
rink, leaving school at about 12:15pm, ready to begin skating at about 1pm.  The session will finish 
at 3.30pm, after which we will walk back to school.  We anticipate, therefore, returning to school later 
than usual, arriving back sometime around 4.10pm.  If you wish to pick up your child from Planet Ice, 
please contact me to arrange this. 
 
The children should come in their uniform on the day, but can bring some casual clothes with them 
to change into before we leave.  They should ensure that they wrap up warm, and they must have a 
coat and pair of gloves with them.  I’d also advise that they wear several pairs of socks to ensure 
that the ice skates are as comfortable as possible. 
 
We appreciate that some children may not wish to go to Planet Ice and so will arrange for a member 
to staff to stay in school and organise a movie afternoon for those opting not to skate.  
 
If your child wishes to ice skate, please complete at return the slip below, along with £4.50, back to 
school, so that we can confirm the number of places that we require with Planet Ice. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
Andy Cooke 
Deputy Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Ice Skating trip – Thursday 10th December 
 
 
 
I give permission for my child ____________________________________________ to attend the 
ice skating trip to Planet Ice on Thursday 10th December. 
 
I enclose the £4.50 payment. 
 
Signed (parent/carer) ___________________________________________________ 
 
 
Emergency contact phone number ______________________________________________ 


